
Dear [NAME],

Thank you for meeting with members of our ACP state chapter delegation on May 24th. We know how busy you are and appreciate you making the time to talk with us about important issues impacting physicians and our patients. We would appreciate your support on the legislation we discussed with you, which are outlined in detail at the link below. If you have any questions, please let me know, and I would be happy to serve as a resource on physician-related issues in the future. Thank you again for the time! 

Policy Priority Issues – ACP Services:https://www.acpservices.org/leadership-day/policy-priority-issues 

[YOUR NAME AND SIGNATURE]

